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Dear MD Mottaleb,

Ow behalf of the Nuclear Science and History Museuw, the Education Department,
and some really excited Rids and museum visitors, we would Like to extend a big
thank you for Your participation in Discover STEM weeR. Your presentation during
the week was a hit, educational, and a Lot of fun. we Love seeing all your cool science
demonstrations and especially love seeing you work with the kids and musewm
visitors. we appreciate Your support of our museum, but wmostly appreciate your
support of science education. It is people Like You who make a positive impact on
students and create the spark to get Young people interested in science. Thank you
again for being part of an exciting and successful week at our musewm.

siwcereLg,
rRachael Cutrufello Pattl Martinez
Education Director Enrichment Coordinator
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